From: Martha Brown

Sent: March 28, 2021 6:39 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: BIODIVERSITY BILL 4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéece
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Please stop this bill completely and in its entirety. The bill is harmful and smacks of trying - once again - to appease the
elite groups.

Only those who own land in Nova Scotia should have any say over the land use.

Believe me, when | tell you the river behind our house was so full of MUD after the rain - a direct result of Crown Land
management. Does anyone EVER check on the contractors?

God Lord. Give your head a shake.

Sent from Gmail Mobile





